
Mr. Harold W. Keiser 
Executive Vice President 
Nuclear Business Unit 
Public Service Electric & Gas Company 
PO Box 236 
Hancocks Bridge, NJ 08038 

April 7, 1999 

SUBJECT: NRC INTEGRATED INSPECTION REPORT 50-272/98-12 & 50-311/98-12 
NOTICE OF VIOLATION 

Dear Mr. Keiser: 

This letter refers to your March 16, 1999, correspondence (LR-N990101 ), in response to our 
February 12, 1_999, letter regarding the Salem Unit 1 & 2 facilities. 

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions for the Notice of Violation, as 
documented in your letter. The violation involved two examples of failures to comply with Salem 
Unit 2 technical specification 6.8.1 regarding procedure maintenance and adherence,, which 
were identified during our review of the December 8, 1998 reactor coolant system leak event. 

We completed our review of the effectiveness of your corrective actions in NRC inspection 
report 50-311/99-01, dated April 2, 1999, as part of our independent assessment of the reactor 
coolant system leak event and your licensee event report 50-311/98-15. We will continue to · 
monitor the your performance in this area in future inspections. 

Your cooperation with us is appreciated. 

Docket Nos. 50-272; 50-311 

9904160185 990407 
PDR ADOCK 05000272 
G PDR 

Sincerely, 

Original Signed By: 

Glenn W. Meyer, Chief 
Projects Branch 3 
Division of Reactor Projects 
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cc: w/o cy of Licensee's Response Letter: 
L. Storz, Senior Vice President - Nuclear Operations 
E. Simpson, Senior Vice President - Nuclear Engineering 
E. Salowitz, Director - Nuclear Business Support 
D. Garchow, General Manager - Salem Operations 
J. McMahon, Director - QA/Nuclear Training/Emergency Preparedness 
D. Powell, Director - Licensing/Regulation & Fuels 
A. C. Tapert, Program Administrator 

cc w/cy of Licensee's Response Letter: 
A. F. Kirby, Ill, External Operations - Nuclear, Delmarva Power & Light Co. 
J. A. Isabella, Manager, Joint Generation 

Atlantic Electric 
R. Kankus, Joint Owner Affairs 
Jeffrey J. Keenan, Esquire 
M. J. Wetterhahn, Esquire 
Consumer Advocate, Office of Consumer Advocate 
William Conklin, Public Safety Consultant, Lower Alloways Creek Township 
State of New Jersey 
State of Delaware 
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Distribution w/copy of Licensee's Response Letter: 
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences) 
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC) 
NRC Resident Inspector 
PUBLIC 
H. Miller, RA/J. Wiggins, ORA 
G. Meyer, DRP 
L. Harrison, DRP 
C. O'Daniell, DRP 
M. Tschiltz, OEDO 
E. Adensam, NRR 
P. Milano, PDl-2, NRR 
R. Correia, NRR 
DOCDESK 
Inspection Program Branch, NRR (IPAS) 

DOCUMENT NAME: G:\BRANCH3\REPLYLTR\9812RESP.WPD 
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